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A MESSAGE FROM OUR PRINCIPAL 

Kaya

Here we are at the end of another year of learning.
It was a pleasure reading school reports and
seeing the progress made by students in 2024.
Students across all campuses have participated in
end of year awards and it was pleasing to see and
hear of individual successes. Teachers have also
sent names to me and award certificates will be
coming out via mail, so please look in your
letterbox over the coming days, there could be
something there for your child. If you have a Year
Three student in 2024, then a certificate will be
coming home via the mail, please encourage your
child to check the mailbox next week. We do wish
all our Year three students the very best in their
new schools in 2025 and look forward to hearing
their successes in the future, should you wish to
share them with us.

Can you find me
hidden in the pages
of your Newsletter?

IMPORTANT DATES

ALL CAMPUSES

5th February 
Term 1 Starts 2025



We have a highly trained and valuable staff who have supported the learning
of your children this year. Be they in the classroom, in the office, part of our
support staff or indeed the Administration of the school, each and every one
of them is dedicated to ensuring the Peel vision of ‘Inspire, Educate and
Achieve’ is alive in every class, every day. 
As with any school we have some staff leaving and I would like to pay tribute
to those who leave us at the end of the year, for their service, dedication and
commitment to our school while they have been here. I wish them all the very
best for the future. This year we farewell, Mrs Bellenger, Miss Strike, Ms Powell,
Miss White, Mrs Roads and Brooke Andrews from the office. The gardener of 19
years at the RLPS Campus is also retiring so we join with the campus is wishing
Gary Withers all the very best for the future.
All that is left for me to say is have a very wonderful festive season if you
celebrate and a wonderful summer break. For those returning in 2025, we look
forward to seeing you on February 5th.

Stay safe everyone.
 

            Fiona Forbes
            Foundation Principal

This time of year, is important to thank those of you who contributed to school
life, by volunteering, parent help or guest speaking. Your contributions are
gratefully received by all the staff. Schools need families to participate in the
learning of their children and we appreciate the effort that this takes in your
busy lives. 

https://visit.museum.wa.gov.au/boolabardip/tothemoon


 

PEEL LANGUAGE DEVELOPMENT SCHOOL 

Independent Public School 
SCHOOL BOARD GENREAL MEETING 

12th November 2024 

 
Kynan Ridley 
Board Chair 
Peel Language Development School 

Next Meeting scheduled for 
Tuesday 11th February 2025, 9.30am 
Resource Room, RLPS Campus 

 

Chairpersons Communique 
1 Chairperson 
6 Members 
2 Ex Officio’s 
3 Apologies 

Business Arising from Previous Minutes: 
• 
• 
• 

Name Change update 
Pinjarra and Calista campus updates 
Member Training 2025 

General Business: 
• 
• 
• 
• 
• 

2025 Referrals / Placement 
2025 proposed Board Meeting dates 
2024 School Board Awards – winners and member attendance at EOY assemblies 
2024 Parent Induction Meetings update 
LDC Parent Advocacy Inititative 

Outreach Report tabled and reviewed 
Finance Report tabled and reviewed 
Principal report tabled and reviewed 

Strategic Intentions were discussed with the FINAL Draft of the Peel LDS 2025 – 2027 Business Plan reviewed. 



RLPS CAMPUS

Congratulations to Kaylee Lewis on winning the School’s Citizenship Award!
What an incredible achievement, showcasing her dedication to displaying

outstanding citizenship qualities throughout her journey with Peel Language
Development School. This award is a reflection of her outstanding character and

commitment to making a difference. Keep up the great work, Kaylee!



RLPS CAMPUS

Congratulations to Harper Eastham on winning the School Community Values
and Spirit Award! This is a wonderful recognition of Harper’s dedication to

upholding the values and spirit that make the school community strong. Well
done, Harper, and keep inspiring others with your positive attitude and

commitment! 



 PINJARRA CAMPUS

Our wonderful students at Pinjarra gathered to celebrate
Christmas early, with a delicious lunch and some fantastic

photos.

Looks like everyone had a great time with the Photo Booth
and breaking Christmas Crackers 



 PINJARRA CAMPUS



MANDURAH CAMPUS

The Final Countdown at Mandurah

Where did the year go? 

It’s hard to believe that our 2024 School year is coming to an end. What an exciting
action packed ending we have had.

 
Our annual picnic was once again a great way for students and staff across all

campuses to join together and create some great memories.

 Students were excited to connect with their pen pals who they have been
corresponding with throughout the year. 



MANDURAH CAMPUS

Final Assembly and Book awards were held on Monday the 9th of
December. This was a fantastic morning with lots of entertainment

and tears of pride. Congratulations to all our book award recipients.
An even bigger Congratulations to every student at our Mandurah

Campus who have worked tirelessly to achieve the best results they
could. 



MANDURAH CAMPUS 

Farewell Year 3 and Goodluck.
We sadly say goodbye to our Year 3 Students, whose Peel Language Development
School Journey is now complete. They have been a great bunch of students, and it

has been a privilege to watch them grow, mature and achieve throughout their
learning journey. We wish them well with the new chapter of learning they are

about to embark on. 

Together they have made many friends and created many memories throughout
the years, with many more to come. The staff at Mandurah Campus thank you for

being amazing role models. We will miss you. 



CHRISTMAS CRACKERS 
WHAT DO

ELVES LEARN
AT SCHOOL?

 

THE

ELFABET

 

WHY DIDN’T THESKELETON GO TO THE CHRISTMASPARTY?
BECAUSE HE HAD

NO BODY 
TO GO WITH

WHAT GOES
“OH! OH! OH!”?

SANTA WALKING 

BACKWARDS 



Merry Christmas 
Happy Holidays &
a Safe and Happy

New Year! 
F R O M  A L L  T H E  S T A F F  O F  P E E L

L A N G U A G E  D E V E L O P M E N T
S C H O O L


